
 Volta 
 155 De Haro Street 
 San Francisco, CA 94103 
 T: (888) 264-2208 

 Derek T. Webb 
 M: (303) 594-7088 

 Letter of Introduction 

 July 25, 2022 

 City of Aurora 
 Planning and Development Services Department 
 15151 E Alameda Pkwy, 2nd Floor Suite 2300 
 Aurora, CO 80012 

 Re: Minor Amendment -  6290 S. Main St. 

 Dear Planning and Development Services Staff, 

 We are submitting a Minor Amendment Application as 
 required for our project located at  6290 S. Main St.  Our 
 contractor,  Colorado Lighting Inc.,  has already applied  for the 
 building permit for this project. 

 The scope of work for this amendment includes installation 
 of two electric vehicle (EV) charging stations at the locations 
 shown in the amended site plans. The EV charging stations 
 will be located within a raised landscape area/island adjacent 
 to an existing standard parking stall. Signage and pavement 
 marking will be installed at the parking stall to identify its 
 use for EV charging. Power for the EV charging stations will 
 be via directionally-bored underground conduit and an 
 existing electrical panel at  6290 S. Main St. 

 These EV charging stations are being installed in cooperation 
 with our site partner, M&J Wilkow Ltd., and will serve the 
 patrons of Southlands Town Center. 

 Sincerely, 

 Derek T. Webb 
 Engineering Project Manager (Denver) 
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